
SC Medicaid Adult Disease Prevalence Clusters 

•  Disease burden among adult 
Medicaid recipients was mea-
sured across a wide spectrum of 
chronic conditions, including such 
common and costly diagnoses as 
cardiovascular disease, diabetes, 
end stage renal disease, 
hypertension, and obesity. 
 
•The South Carolina Medicaid 
adult disease hot spot map 
depicts Getis-Ord Gi* Z scores 
reflecting the degree to which 
low and high disease burden ZIP 
Code Tabulation Areas (ZCTAs) in 
the state are clustered. 
 
•Red areas on the map represent 
significant clustering of high 
disease rate ZCTAs.  Higher 
positive Z scores represent more 
intense clustering of high 
prevalence areas. 
 
•Blue areas on the map represent 
significant clustering of low 
disease rate ZCTAs.  Lower 
negative Z scores represent more 
intense clustering of low 
prevalence areas. 
 


